We are not in support of this measure. Working with the Division of State Lands and the Oregon State Marine Board is the most
effective way to deal with the current problem of derelict vessels. Another layer of expenses will not be an efficient use of resources-
let us continue working w/ the State to address this problem.

Mark McCuddy
McCuddys Marina



